Technology Committee Meeting
November 1, 2022
Raymond High School Media Center

Present: Sandra Swiechowicz, Matt Clifton, Brittany L’'Heureux, Jennifer Heywood, Joseph Saulnier
(3:24 PM).

The Committee reviewed the updated Technology Charge and membership. The Committee then
began a review of the progress of the plan, and discussed dates to present an update to the Board.

During discussion, the Committee learned that the motion to approve the Technology Plan in 2018 had
designated an end year of 2022. The cover of the Technology Plan had not been amended to reflect
this change and the updated charge to the Committee was based on the incorrect 2024 end date of the
plan. It was then agreed that Brittany would discuss this in her Technology Report to the Board the
next evening.

The Technology Committee will meet again on November 9th at 3:00 PM to continue reviewing the
progress of the current plan, with the expectation that a report will be provided to the Board on the
progress of the current plan this coming winter. Work on a new plan can take place in the spring, after
the Strategic Planning Committee has completed their work, so the new Technology Plan can align with
the district goals.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM.



